
To whom this may concern,  
 
I am a worried mother and a concerned constituent, I do NOT agree with HB3063. 
Vaccines are legally classified as unavoidably unsafe, where there is risk there MUST 
be choice. The fact that vaccine manufacturers are NOT liable for their product is an 
atrocity; this means you can NOT sue the vaccine manufacturer nor those that distribute 
the vaccines or give the vaccines.There are thousands of families and counting, coming 
forward telling their stories of vaccine injury/death. These stories, scientific findings & 
whistleblowers have proven that with vaccines there comes risk, just like any 
pharmaceutical medication.  
Government over reaches themselves when laws/bills are passed that force control 
over peoples medical decisions, informed consent, parental rights and bodily autonomy.  
Now with more than 30 states writing up similar bills to take away medical freedom and 
parental rights, censorship amongst Amazon, Facebook, Google, Bing, Etsy, Pinterest, 
Netflix etc. is being executed by the powers that be. 
Did you know that Big Pharma is the #1 lobbyists with Big Oil being in 2nd! 
Pharmaceutical companies have billions of dollars that they spend in order to 
change/make laws to benefit their agenda and greed. I feel that a corporation, a 
company, a product (flawed product) has no business in my body. I am for choice!  
 
I encourage you to make the right choice; give the people a choice. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tyler R. Burke 
 


